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Chakra Mantras Thomas Ashley Farrand 2006-08-01 Thomas Ashley-Farrand is the
preeminent authority on yogic mantras. In Chakra Mantras, he brings previously
hidden knowledge from India and Tibet and teaches us through the use of mantras
how to activate our secret chakras, which contain the keys to our spiritual
progress. Located along the spine, the chakras process energy for all of our
waking activities, and during sleep they provide energy for healing and
cleansing the physical body. But there is another, higher octave of functioning
that these chakras can achieve, if they are given higher states of spiritual
energy in which to operate. This higher octave provides paths for spiritual
development that ultimately lead to spiritual liberation or freedom from karma.
A powerful method for charging the chakras with higher energy is through the
use of Sanskrit mantras. With energy-invoking tools, stories from India's
ancient tales, and amusing anecdotes, Chakra Mantras provides the information
needed for fueling spiritual advancement through the use of healing sounds and
chakra mantras.
Bījagaṇita Brahmagupta 2005 Algebra, with Arithmetic and Mensuration, from the
Sanskrit of Brahmagupta and Bhaskara was one of the earliest fruits of the
European encounter with the scientific heritage of India. Colebrooke's work
first appeared in 1817 and remains useful even today. This work contains
English translations of two classics of Indian mathematics, namely Bhaskara's
Lilavati and Bijaganita. These are supplemented by the twelfth and eighteenth
chapters of Brahmagupta's Brahmasphutasiddhanta. These translations are
enriched by copious extracts from various commentaries by Gangadhara,
Suryadasa, Ganesa and Rama-krsna on the Lilavati; by Krsna Daivajna and
Ramakrsna on the Bijaganita. He also made use of the Persian translations of
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the mathematical treatises. 'The preface seeks to situate Indian Algebra in the
context of development in other parts of the world.
The Natural Calculator
Līlāvatī of Bhāskarācārya Bhāskarācārya 2001 In 1150 AD, Bhaskaracarya (b. 1114
AD), renowned mathematician and astronomer of Vedic tradition composed Lilavati
as the first part of his larger work called Siddhanta Siromani, a comprehensive
exposition of arithmetic, algebra, geometry, mensuration, number theory and
related topics. Lilavati has been used as a standard textbook for about 800
years. This lucid, scholarly and literary presentation has been translated into
several languages of the world. Bhaskaracarya himself never gave any
derivations of his formulae. N.H. Phadke (1902-1973) worked hard to construct
proofs of several mathematical methods and formulae given in original Lilavati.
The present work is an enlargement of his Marathi work and attempts a thorough
mathematical explanation of definitions, formulae, short cuts and methodology
as intended by Bhaskara. Stitches are followed by literal translations so that
the reader can enjoy and appreciate the beauty of accurate and musical
presentation in Lilavati. The book is useful to school going children,
sophomores, teachers, scholars, historians and those working for cause of
mathematics.
Maths Sutra Gaurav Tekriwal 2015-11-10 If you hate mathematics If you have
always struggled to solve your maths problems in time If you are scared of
complex calculations If you are attempting competitive or board exams Or if you
would just like to improve your maths skills This book is for you! Based on the
sixteen sutras, vedic maths is practically the only magical principle you need
to tackle anything from simple arithmetic to algebra, algorithms, square roots,
cube roots, trigonometry and many more mathematical concepts. In this book you
will find easy methodology that will help you solve complex questions, and
practice exercises that will test your understanding of these concepts. So go
ahead, make Maths Sutra your essential guide to mathematics!
Yajurveda Saṃhitā Ravi Prakash Arya 1997 Hindu canonical text.
Hindu Gods and Goddesses Swami Harshananda 2016-04-07
The Crest of the Peacock George Gheverghese Joseph 1992 Examines the early
developments and uses of mathematics in such places as Egypt, Mesopotamia,
China, and India
Philosophy manual: a South-South perspective Chanthalangsy, Phinith 2014-12-31
Advanced Vedic Mathematics Kumar Rajesh Thakur 2019-09 The magic wand of Vedic
Mathematics that makes complex problems simple! Vedic Mathematics is an ancient
technique consisting of sixteen sutras and sixteen sub-sutras. These sutras are
not only important in dealing with simple arithmetic and algebraic concepts but
are equally good in solving complex problems of higher algebra, trigonometry,
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calculus and co-ordinate geometry. In this book, renowned mathematician Rajesh
Kumar Thakur lays out the unique Vedic sutras and explains their applicability
in an easy-to-understand manner. Competitive examinations today test candidates
on their aptitude in algebra, arithmetic, geometry and trigonometry-all of
which this book helps to hone. It will make complex problems appear simple-be
it partial fraction, integration by parts or differentiation-you will be able
to tackle them all easily! Read this book and learn how to solve difficult
maths problems in less than 30 seconds!
Handbook on the History of Mathematics Education Alexander Karp 2014-01-25 This
is the first comprehensive International Handbook on the History of Mathematics
Education, covering a wide spectrum of epochs and civilizations, countries and
cultures. Until now, much of the research into the rich and varied history of
mathematics education has remained inaccessible to the vast majority of
scholars, not least because it has been written in the language, and for
readers, of an individual country. And yet a historical overview, however
brief, has become an indispensable element of nearly every dissertation and
scholarly article. This handbook provides, for the first time, a comprehensive
and systematic aid for researchers around the world in finding the information
they need about historical developments in mathematics education, not only in
their own countries, but globally as well. Although written primarily for
mathematics educators, this handbook will also be of interest to researchers of
the history of education in general, as well as specialists in cultural and
even social history.
Ancient Mesopotamia A. Leo Oppenheim 2013-01-31 "This splendid work of
scholarship . . . sums up with economy and power all that the written record so
far deciphered has to tell about the ancient and complementary civilizations of
Babylon and Assyria."—Edward B. Garside, New York Times Book Review Ancient
Mesopotamia—the area now called Iraq—has received less attention than ancient
Egypt and other long-extinct and more spectacular civilizations. But numerous
small clay tablets buried in the desert soil for thousands of years make it
possible for us to know more about the people of ancient Mesopotamia than any
other land in the early Near East. Professor Oppenheim, who studied these
tablets for more than thirty years, used his intimate knowledge of long-dead
languages to put together a distinctively personal picture of the Mesopotamians
of some three thousand years ago. Following Oppenheim's death, Erica Reiner
used the author's outline to complete the revisions he had begun. "To any
serious student of Mesopotamian civilization, this is one of the most valuable
books ever written."—Leonard Cottrell, Book Week "Leo Oppenheim has made a
bold, brave, pioneering attempt to present a synthesis of the vast mass of
philological and archaeological data that have accumulated over the past
hundred years in the field of Assyriological research."—Samuel Noah Kramer,
Archaeology A. Leo Oppenheim, one of the most distinguished Assyriologists of
our time, was editor in charge of the Assyrian Dictionary of the Oriental
Institute and John A. Wilson Professor of Oriental Studies at the University of
Chicago.
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The Practical Study of Languages Henry Sweet 1900
The Counter-Creationism Handbook Mark Isaak 2007-01-12 Those opposed to the
teaching of evolution often make well-rehearsed claims about science that sound
powerful and convincing. This work seeks to serve as a resource for addressing
over 400 of the most prevalent claims made by creationists. Each claim is
followed by a scientifically valid rebuttal.
The Cosmic Calculator Kenneth Williams 2002 The remarkable system of Vedic
mathematics was created after careful study of ancient Sanskrit texts early
last century. The Vedic system with its direct, easy and flexible approach
forms a complete system of mental mathematics (though the methods can also be
written down) and brings out the naturally coherent and unified structure of
mathematics. Many of the features and techniques of this unique system are
truly amazing in their efficiency and originality. Being a mental system, Vedic
Mathematics encourages creativity and innovation. Mental mathematics increases
mental agility, improves memory, the ability to hold ideas in the mind and
promotes confidence, as well as being of great practical use. This course
consists of three textbooks an Answer Book and a Teacher`s Guide. The course is
aimed at 11-14 year old pupils though some of it is very suitable for children
from 8 years. Vedic Mathematics is being taught in many schools world-wide with
great success: many top mathematics prizes have been won by students of this
system.
Vedic Mathematics for Schools James T. Glover 1995 Vedic Mathematics for School
offers a fresh and easy approach to learning mathematics. The system was
reconstructed from ancient Vedic sources by the late Bharati Krsna Tirthaji
earlier this century and is based on a small collection of sutras. Each sutra
briefly encapsulates a rule of mental working, a principle or guiding maxim.
Through simple practice of these methods all may become adept and efficient at
mathematics. Book I of the series is intended for primary schools in which many
of the fundamental concepts of mathematics are introduced. It has been written
from the classroom experience of teaching Vedic mathematics to eight and nine
years-old. At this age a few of the Vedic methods are used, the rest being
introduced at a later stage.
Vedic Mathematics, 'Vedic' or 'Mathematics': A Fuzzy & Neutrosophic Analysis W.
B. Vasantha Kandasamy 2006 The ?Vedas? are considered ?divine? in origin and
are assumed to be revelations from God. In traditional Hinduism, the Vedas were
to be learnt only by the ?upper? caste Hindus. The ?lower castes? (Sudras) and
so-called ?untouchables? (who were outside the Hindu social order) were
forbidden from even hearing to its recitation. In recent years, there have been
claims that the Vedas contain the cure to AIDS and the production of
electricity.Here the authors probe into Vedic Mathematics (that gained renown
during the revivalist Hindutva rule in India and was introduced into school
syllabus in several states); and explore if it is really ?Vedic? in origin or
?Mathematics? in content. To gain a better understanding of its imposition, we
interviewed students, teachers, parents, educationists and activists. We
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analyze this problem using models like Fuzzy Cognitive Maps (FCM), Fuzzy
Relational Maps (FRM) and newly constructed Fuzzy Dynamical System (and their
Neutrosophic Analogues). The issue of imposition of Vedic Mathematics into the
school curriculum involves religious politics, caste supremacy, apart from
elementary arithmetic ? so we use fuzzy and neutrosophic techniques to gain
acute insight into how students have been affected because of this politically
motivated syllabus revision.
Vedic Mathematics Or Sixteen Simple Mathematical Formulae from the Vedas for
One-line Answers to All the Mathematical Problems) Bhāratī Kṛṣṇa Tīrtha 1981
Secrets of Mental Math Arthur Benjamin 2008-06-03 These simple math secrets and
tricks will forever change how you look at the world of numbers. Secrets of
Mental Math will have you thinking like a math genius in no time. Get ready to
amaze your friends—and yourself—with incredible calculations you never thought
you could master, as renowned “mathemagician” Arthur Benjamin shares his
techniques for lightning-quick calculations and amazing number tricks. This
book will teach you to do math in your head faster than you ever thought
possible, dramatically improve your memory for numbers, and—maybe for the first
time—make mathematics fun. Yes, even you can learn to do seemingly complex
equations in your head; all you need to learn are a few tricks. You’ll be able
to quickly multiply and divide triple digits, compute with fractions, and
determine squares, cubes, and roots without blinking an eye. No matter what
your age or current math ability, Secrets of Mental Math will allow you to
perform fantastic feats of the mind effortlessly. This is the math they never
taught you in school.
Vedic Mathematics Swami Bharati Krishna Tirtha 1992 This epoch-making and
monumental work on Vedic Mathematics unfolds a new method of approach. It
relates to the truth of numbers and magnitudes equally applicable to all
sciences and arts. The book brings to light how great and true knowledge is
born of intuition, quite different from modern Western method. The ancient
Indian method and its secret techniques are examined and shown to be capable of
solving various problems of mathematics. The universe we live in has a basic
mathematical structure obeying the rules of mathematical measures and
relations. All the subjects in mathematics-Multiplication, Division,
Factorization, Equations, Calculus, Analytical Conics, etc.-are dealt with in
forty chapters, vividly working out all problems, in the easiest ever method
discovered so far. The volume, more a 'magic', is the result of intuitional
visualization of fundamental mathematical truths born after eight years of
highly concentrated endeavour of Jagadguru Sri Bharati Krsna Tirtha.
Vaidic Ganita- Book I- A systematic approach to Vedic Mathematics Priti Gorsia
Chawla 2022-04-25 There are numerous book on Vedic Mathematics authored by
scholars and trainers. Vaidic Ganita I is a simple book which can be followed
by all and has a systematic approach towards learning the subject. The content,
therein, been organised in such a manner that the student learns a) the basic
formulae (sutras), corollaries (upasutras) and special methods (vidhis) used
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and b) the basic arithmetic topics using the aforementioned methods. The
concepts are explained in an easy to understand language supported by a few
worked out examples.With regular practice, a student will be able to solve
arithmetical problems mentally and quicklythus increasing focus and keen
observation skills. This subject is also considered as a great brain
development program.
Asana Pranayama Mudra Bandha Swami Satyananda Saraswati 2013 Asana Prana Yama
Mudra Bandha is recognised internationally as one of the most systematic yoga
manuals today. Since its first publication by the Bihar School of yoga in 1969
it has been reprinted seventeen times and translated into many languages. It is
the main reference text used by Yoga teachers and students of Bihar Yoga or
Satyananda Yoga within the International Yoga Movement, and many other
traditions as well. This comprehensive text provides clear illustrations, step
by step directions and details of chakra awareness. It guides the practitioner
or teacher from the simplest to the most advanced practices of hatha yoga
system. This edition successfully brings the exposition of yoga practices to
the standard of a university text.
The Origin of Consciousness in the Breakdown of the Bicameral Mind Julian
Jaynes 2000-08-15 National Book Award Finalist: “This man’s ideas may be the
most influential, not to say controversial, of the second half of the twentieth
century.”—Columbus Dispatch At the heart of this classic, seminal book is
Julian Jaynes's still-controversial thesis that human consciousness did not
begin far back in animal evolution but instead is a learned process that came
about only three thousand years ago and is still developing. The implications
of this revolutionary scientific paradigm extend into virtually every aspect of
our psychology, our history and culture, our religion—and indeed our future.
“Don’t be put off by the academic title of Julian Jaynes’s The Origin of
Consciousness in the Breakdown of the Bicameral Mind. Its prose is always lucid
and often lyrical…he unfolds his case with the utmost intellectual rigor.”—The
New York Times “When Julian Jaynes . . . speculates that until late in the
twentieth millennium BC men had no consciousness but were automatically obeying
the voices of the gods, we are astounded but compelled to follow this
remarkable thesis.”—John Updike, The New Yorker “He is as startling as Freud
was in The Interpretation of Dreams, and Jaynes is equally as adept at forcing
a new view of known human behavior.”—American Journal of Psychiatry
Speed Mathematics Rajkumar Thakur 2019-03
The Art of Calculus 2015-03-22
Vedic Mathematics Rajesh Kumar Thakur 2009-11 Indispensable to students
appearing for Competitive Exams In recent times, a renewed interest in Vedic
Mathematics has grown all over the world, as it offers fast-track calculations
in a simple way. With a little practice, one can solve tedious mathematical
problems such as square roots, cube roots, multiplications and divisions etc.
mentally in no time. A special method Casting out Nines counterchecks all
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fundamental mathematical operations with ease.
Fundamentals of Mathematics \ Denny Burzynski 2008
Vertically and Crosswise Andrew P. Nicholas 2003 Vertically and Crosswise is an
advanced book of sixteen chapters on one Vedic Mathematics sutra. Primarily it
deals with the solution of equations, ranging from elementary examples of the
sutra to no linear partical differential equations. Other topics include the
inversion of matrices, curve-fitting, and methods of obtaining series
expansions of common functions of one and ot two independent variables.
Knowledge Graphs Aidan Hogan 2021-11-08 This book provides a comprehensive and
accessible introduction to knowledge graphs, which have recently garnered
notable attention from both industry and academia. Knowledge graphs are founded
on the principle of applying a graph-based abstraction to data, and are now
broadly deployed in scenarios that require integrating and extracting value
from multiple, diverse sources of data at large scale. The book defines
knowledge graphs and provides a high-level overview of how they are used. It
presents and contrasts popular graph models that are commonly used to represent
data as graphs, and the languages by which they can be queried before
describing how the resulting data graph can be enhanced with notions of schema,
identity, and context. The book discusses how ontologies and rules can be used
to encode knowledge as well as how inductive techniques—based on statistics,
graph analytics, machine learning, etc.—can be used to encode and extract
knowledge. It covers techniques for the creation, enrichment, assessment, and
refinement of knowledge graphs and surveys recent open and enterprise knowledge
graphs and the industries or applications within which they have been most
widely adopted. The book closes by discussing the current limitations and
future directions along which knowledge graphs are likely to evolve. This book
is aimed at students, researchers, and practitioners who wish to learn more
about knowledge graphs and how they facilitate extracting value from diverse
data at large scale. To make the book accessible for newcomers, running
examples and graphical notation are used throughout. Formal definitions and
extensive references are also provided for those who opt to delve more deeply
into specific topics.
Gaṇitānanda K. Ramasubramanian 2019-11-08 This book includes 58 selected
articles that highlight the major contributions of Professor Radha Charan
Gupta—a doyen of history of mathematics—written on a variety of important
topics pertaining to mathematics and astronomy in India. It is divided into ten
parts. Part I presents three articles offering an overview of Professor Gupta’s
oeuvre. The four articles in Part II convey the importance of studies in the
history of mathematics. Parts III–VII constituting 33 articles, feature a
number of articles on a variety of topics, such as geometry, trigonometry,
algebra, combinatorics and spherical trigonometry, which not only reveal the
breadth and depth of Professor Gupta’s work, but also highlight his deep
commitment to the promotion of studies in the history of mathematics. The ten
articles of part VIII, present interesting bibliographical sketches of a few
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veteran historians of mathematics and astronomy in India. Part IX examines the
dissemination of mathematical knowledge across different civilisations. The
last part presents an up-to-date bibliography of Gupta’s work. It also includes
a tribute to him in Sanskrit composed in eight verses.
Vedic Mathematics Kenneth R. Williams 2005 Vedic Mathematics was reconstructed
from ancient vedic texts early last century by Sri Bharati Tirthaji
(1884-1960). It is a complete systems of mathematics which has many surprising
properties and applies at all levels and areas of mathematics, pure and
applied. The system is based on sixteen word-formulae that relate to the way in
which we use our mind.
Ayurvedic Cooking for Self-healing Usha Lad 2005 Ayurveda, the ancient healing
art of India, teaches that food plays an essential part in one's health and
sense of well-being. Here is an authentic guide of the Ayurvedic approach to
food and tasty vegetarian cooking. The recipes are formulated using herbs and
spices to help balance constitution of each person. The effects of the foods on
individual constitution are included with every recipe together with the
medicinal properties of many of the foods. This is a cookbook and much more.
The Chapters included in this book are on the principles of Ayurveda and
individual constitution; maintaining one's health, digestion and constitutional
balance; the importance of proper food combining for optimal well-being;
setting up an Ayurvedic kitchen and planning menus inclusive of every member of
your family; and more than 100 recipes of delicious Ayurvedic cuisine. Three
more important sections are included-nearly three hundred simple remedies for
everything from the common cold and skin problems to stabilizing blood sugar in
diabeties, all using familiar household herbs, fruits and vegetables; a chart
for determining your individual constitution; comprehensive food guide lines;
and a listing of the qualities of foods and their effects on the doshas.
Vedic Mathematics Made Easy Dhaval Bathia 2005-01-01 A Simplified Approach For
Beginners& Can you multiply 231072 by 110649 and get the answer in just a
single line? Can you find the cube root of 262144 or 704969 in two seconds? Can
you predict the birth-date of a person without him telling you? Can you predict
how much money a person has without him telling you? Can you check the final
answer without solving the question? Or, in a special case, get the final
answer without looking at the question? Can you solve squares, square roots,
cube-roots and other problems mentally?All this and a lot more is possible with
the techniques of Vedic Mathematics described in this book. The techniques are
useful for students, professionals and businessmen. The techniques of Vedic
Mathematics have helped millions of students all over the world get rid of
their fear of numbers and improve their scores in quantitative subjects.
Primary and secondary school students have found the Vedic mathematics approach
very exciting. Those giving competitive exams like MBA, MCA, CET, UPSC, GRE,
GMAT etc. have asserted that Vedic Mathematics has helped them crack the
entrance tests of these exams.
Key Concepts in Teaching Primary Mathematics Derek Haylock 2007-09-17 Covering
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the key principles and concepts in the teaching and learning of mathematics in
primary schools, this text provides trainee and practising teachers with a
quick and easy reference to what they need to know for their course, and in the
classroom. The entries are arranged alphabetically, and each contains a brief
definition, followed by an explanation and discussion, practical examples and
annotated suggestions for further reading. Examples of the wide-ranging
material include: Anxiety about mathematics; Assessment for Learning; Cognitive
conflict; Concept learning; Creativity in mathematics; Differentiation;
Equivalence; Explanation; Investigation; Low attainment; Making connections;
Meaningful context; Mental calculation; Numeracy; Play as a context for
learning mathematics; Problem-solving; Questioning; Talk.
Basic Economics Thomas Sowell 2014-12-02 The bestselling citizen's guide to
economics Basic Economics is a citizen's guide to economics, written for those
who want to understand how the economy works but have no interest in jargon or
equations. Bestselling economist Thomas Sowell explains the general principles
underlying different economic systems: capitalist, socialist, feudal, and so
on. In readable language, he shows how to critique economic policies in terms
of the incentives they create, rather than the goals they proclaim. With clear
explanations of the entire field, from rent control and the rise and fall of
businesses to the international balance of payments, this is the first book for
anyone who wishes to understand how the economy functions. This fifth edition
includes a new chapter explaining the reasons for large differences of wealth
and income between nations. Drawing on lively examples from around the world
and from centuries of history, Sowell explains basic economic principles for
the general public in plain English.
Vedic Physics Keshav Dev Verma 2012-01-01 The present volume on Vedic Physics
by Keshav Dev Verma is indeed a unique attempt to interpret the ancient Indian
literature by defining various symbols, concepts and terminology occurring in
Vedic hymns and other texts. While accepting Maharsi Dayananda's view that
Vedas are the repository of all true sciences, the author does examine this
statement with a view to test it on the hard rock of truth. Shri Verma has
selected the Sankhya-Patanjala system that explains the physical world
(Universe) on the basis of Cosmic evolution; the Vaisesika-Nyaya expounds the
methodology and elaborates the concepts of physics, chemistry and mechanics.
Shri Verma has very systematically tried to interpret the Sankhya aphorisms and
concludes that the ultimate ground to which the manifested world can be traced
is Prakrti having three attributes-Sattva (existence), energy at rest or Rajas
(energy that which is efficient in a phenomenon and is characterised by a
tendency to move and overcome any resistance) and Tamas (mass or inertia) which
resists the Rajas to do work and also resists Sattva from conscious
manifestation.
Teaching Social Science in Schools Alex M George 2009-02-04 The NCERT has been
publishing a new generation of social science textbooks since 2005. Teaching
Social Science in Schools is a manual that explains the rationale for the new
approach and illustrates how the new textbooks can be used effectively. It
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provides answers to many questions such as: - What problems are teachers likely
to face while teaching with the help of the new textbooks? - Why not provide
straight and direct definitions for children to learn? - Have such textbooks
been used elsewhere in the country? - What roles are parents expected to play?
Alex M George and Amman Madan come up with jargon-free replies in a friendly,
‘frequently-asked-questions’ format. They take us through the challenges of
textbook preparation and offer guidelines for interactive classroom sessions.
This book is a must-have not only for school and college libraries, but would
also well adorn the bookshelves of teachers, trainee teachers, parents,
students, educationists, designers of school curricula, or any reader
interested in the way young people are taught social science in India.
The History of Mathematical Proof in Ancient Traditions Karine Chemla
2012-07-05 This radical, profoundly scholarly book explores the purposes and
nature of proof in a range of historical settings. It overturns the view that
the first mathematical proofs were in Greek geometry and rested on the logical
insights of Aristotle by showing how much of that view is an artefact of
nineteenth-century historical scholarship. It documents the existence of proofs
in ancient mathematical writings about numbers and shows that practitioners of
mathematics in Mesopotamian, Chinese and Indian cultures knew how to prove the
correctness of algorithms, which are much more prominent outside the limited
range of surviving classical Greek texts that historians have taken as the
paradigm of ancient mathematics. It opens the way to providing the first
comprehensive, textually based history of proof.
Creators of Mathematical and Computational Sciences Ravi P Agarwal 2014-11-11
The book records the essential discoveries of mathematical and computational
scientists in chronological order, following the birth of ideas on the basis of
prior ideas ad infinitum. The authors document the winding path of mathematical
scholarship throughout history, and most importantly, the thought process of
each individual that resulted in the mastery of their subject. The book
implicitly addresses the nature and character of every scientist as one tries
to understand their visible actions in both adverse and congenial environments.
The authors hope that this will enable the reader to understand their mode of
thinking, and perhaps even to emulate their virtues in life.
Brahmaguptaganitam 2014 Chapter on ancient mathematics from
Brahmasputasiddhanta, treatise on Hindu astronoly.
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